Cradle of Aviation Museum ¢

and Education Center

Long Island’s Air & Space Museum

January 7, 2022

Tom Murphy, Director

Human Resiliency Institute at Fordham University
45 Columbus Avenue, 8" floor

New York, New York 10025

Dear Tom:

This letter will serve as our enthusiastic support for the “Reclaiming the Sky” Resiliency Project,
including the Cradle of Aviation Museum’s hosting the Resiliency Roundtable event being planned
for September, 2022.. We are honored to be a part of this very important program which we believe
will serve as a model for institutions and schools around the country.

Utilizing the tragic events of 9/11 to put a spotlight on all the heroic examples from that day should
provide students with an opportunity to turn tragedy into an action plan of good works for others. Each
year the nation stops and mourns all the lives lost on that day. This program, with a focus on
resiliency, can make the events of that day become something positive for the future.

We applaud you and your team for their efforts to bring the whole subject of resiliency to the
forefront through this program. If we can be of any additional support please don’t hesitate to contact
us.
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